
ESCRICK CE PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER SUMMER 

TERM 2 – 16th June 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

Later today you will receive a letter regarding class structure and staff organisation for this 

next academic year. All decisions made regarding class structure and the allocation of adults 

is done to promote the best opportunities for all of our children. Our staff are well qualified 

and highly experienced and teaching different year groups allows for skills and knowledge to 

be shared and developed as well as staff to have professional development opportunities.  

This week the following children received Headteacher Awards: 

Mercury – Matty for consistently displaying our school values. Thank you. 

Venus – Bonnie for being kind and caring, always trying her best to set a good example. 

Earth - Josie for making such a super start to making friends and settling in so confidently.  

Mars – Elsie for her brilliant attitude towards editing and improving her writing.  

Jupiter – James Mc for showing great focus and care in all of his work.  

Saturn – Ellie for going over and above in all aspects of her learning. Well done! 

Neptune – Rowan for always supporting others and sharing fantastic ideas to help her peers.  

TEAM POINTS – Congratulations to Wharfe for winning again this week with 284 points! 

This term continues to be very busy so please keep an eye on dates and information in letters 
or emails.  
 
Please can I ask that if the weather is warm and sunny that you ensure your child/children 
has sun cream applied before school and also brings a sun hat with them. Can we ask that all 
children also have a named water bottle in school. Thank you. 
 
Diary Dates 

Tuesday 17th June: YoYo workshop and assembly. 

Tuesday 17th June: Year 1 Multi Skills Sports Event at Hemingbrough 

Monday 23rd June 9am: Reception, Year 3 and Year 6 Celebration Assembly for Parents 

Monday 23rd June: Year 3 Greek Day (more information to follow) 



Wednesday 25th June 9am: Parent Forum Meeting   

Thursday 26th June: Year 5/6 football tournament at Sherburn (More information to follow) 

Friday 27th June: ‘Open Art’ afternoon for parents. KS1 and EYFS 2.00-2.30pm and KS2 at 2.30-

3.00pm 

Monday 30th June 9am: Year 2 Celebration Assembly for Parents 

Wednesday 9th July: Whole school Sports day (EYFS and KS1 am/KS2 pm) 

Monday 14th July 6pm and Tuesday 15th July: Year 6 Production (more information to follow) 

Friday 18th July 9.15am: Leavers’ Service in Church  

Monday 21st July: Whole school games and picnic lunch before finishing at 1.30pm 

Thank you for your continued support. As always, if you have any questions or feedback, 
please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

With very best wishes, 

 

Miss Emma E Miller 

‘Every person is an individual and also part of a community’ 

1 Corinthians 12:12-27 

Safeguarding children – if you have any concerns for the welfare of a child please contact 

Miss Miller or Mr Broxup (if in school hours) or alternatively the NYCC safeguarding team 

can be contacted via this link  https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-

about-a-child/ 

Respecting staff – our staff are dedicated professionals. We will not accept any abuse 

towards our staff 
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